

NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 4201 WILSON BOULEVARD ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22230



August 8, 2011

Dear MSP Principal Investigator,

I am writing to request that your project continue to submit data to the MSP Management Information System for the 2010-11 school year. You will receive a notification from Westat indicating that the online system is open for the 2010-11 collection.

We greatly appreciate the time and effort that you and your staff dedicate to providing timely and accurate data. These data help NSF to monitor the progress of the MSP program and evaluate our success in improving math and science education. Thank you in advance for your continued contribution to this effort.

Sincerely,

James E. Hamos Lead Program Director